Sally Munk

From: Leanne Grove

Sent: Tuesday, 6 September 2016 12:31 PM

To: Sally Munk

Subject: FW: Notice of EIS Exhibition for SSD 7692 - GSNSW response

From: Charlotte Barry [charlotte.barry@industry.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: 06 September 2016 12:24

To: Leanne Grove

Subject: Notice of EIS Exhibition for SSD 7692 - GSNSW response

Dear Leanne,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on the notice of EIS Exhibition for the proposed Australian Border
Protection Detector Dog Facility (SSD 7692) - Botany Bay LGA.

The New South Wales Department of Industry Geological Survey of New South Wales (GSNSW) has no resource
issues to raise in regard to the proposal.

Queries regarding the above information, and future requests for advice in relation to this matter, should be
directed to the GSNSW Land Use team at
landuse.minerals@industry.nsw.gov.au<mailto:landuse.minerals@industry.nsw.gov.au>.

Kind regards,
Charlotte

Charlotte Barry | Graduate Officer | Land Use Assessment Geological Survey of NSW | Resources & Energy | NSW
Department of Industry

516 High Street | Maitland NSW 2320

T: 02 4931 6753 | E: charlotte.barry@industry.nsw.gov.au<mailto:charlotte.barry@trade.nsw.gov.au> W:
http://www.resourcesandenergy.nsw.gov.au/

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the
individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.



